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An
American
We Are
Grateful

For

Commissioned by
Singapore Christian Foundation (SCF)
- “An American We Are Grateful For” - on
the life and legacy of Pastor John Willis
(PJW) was officially launched at the
opening of Bartley Christian Church’s
(BCC) new building on Saturday, 27
February 2010.

Senior Minister Mr Goh Chok Tong,
the Guest-of-Honour at the event was
presented with a copy of the book. One
book was sealed with other memorabilia
in a time capsule to be opened half a
century later - July 2062 - the 100t
anniversary of BCC.

SCF has donated copies of the book to
BCC. The proceeds from the sale of this
book via BCC will go towards the starting
of a PJW Missions Endowment Fund,
that will be invested and its income used
to help disaster relief work in Third
World Countries as well as missions work.

To buy copies of the book from BCC,
please email info@bartley.org.sg. The
books will be sold at the following
prices: $$20.00 for the softback version
and $$35.00 for the limited edition
hardback version.
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